
 

 

18th August 2022 

  

 
Dear Resident                                                                            

Re: Refectory Extension, Wyke 6th Form College 

We are pleased to inform you Wyke Sixth Form College is planning to build additional 
classrooms, new student social spaces and a large careers hub as part of a £3.6million 
investment from the Department of Education. This financial award recognises the growing 
demand for places at Wyke and this means we can continue to meet the needs of students 
from the local area over the next 3-5 years. 

May we take this opportunity to introduce you to Triton Construction Ltd as we have been 
contracted to undertake the construction works  which are scheduled to commence in 
September 2022, with a completion date anticipated for early summer 2023.  

Throughout the contract we will have a full time Site Manager, Shaun Ruane, who will be 
available to deal with any concerns or enquiries you may have relating to the scheme (Shane 
Mobile 07506 095521 or Triton Main Office 01274 874772). It is our intention to carry out the 
works with minimum disruption to the surrounding residents and we shall continue to inform 
you of any large deliveries, or disruptive activities throughout the course of the works via the 
Wyke Sixth Form College website https://wyke.ac.uk/newbuild2022/. Construction access 
to the site will be via the Grammar School Road entrance. 

Whilst the site will be left fully secured at night, we are mindful that construction sites tend 
to attract the attention of children and others. We would ask that any parents with young 
children warn them of the dangers of entering a construction site. Any concerns during the 
out of hours periods, please do not hesitate to contact the police directly.  

We wish to apologise in advance for any inconvenience we may cause with carrying out the 
project. 

https://wyke.ac.uk/newbuild2022/


Yours Sincerely  

 

Paul Britton                                Ian Chapman 
Principal                                      Construction Director 
 

 

 

 


